
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Subject: You are Invited – Discover What Makes Thomas More Catholic School Exceptional 

As your child begins the exciting journey towards secondary education, we would be 

delighted to invite you and your family to our upcoming Open Events at Thomas More 

Catholic School. 

Our Open Events provide an ideal opportunity for you to experience first-hand the vibrant, 

supportive, and ambitious environment we offer. Whether you are looking for academic 

excellence, strong pastoral care, exceptional extracurricular opportunities, or a school that 

values the individual potential in every child Thomas More Catholic School delivers. 

Open Evening: 

📅 Thursday 18th September 2025  

🕕 5pm – 7pm 

Open Morning: 

📅 Saturday 20th September 2025 

🕕 10am – 12pm 
 

📍 Thomas More Catholic School, Russell Hill Road, Purley CR8 2XP 
https://maps.app.goo.gl/JgN1hervQdqNksum7 

You will have the chance to: 

Tour our excellent facilities and specialist classrooms 

Hear from our Headteacher and student ambassadors 

Speak to subject teachers and pastoral leaders 

Learn more about our curriculum, enrichment programmes, and transition support 

We are proud of our school community, our recent Ofsted where we retained Good and our 

Catholic Inspection graded Good, and the inclusive values that shape our daily life. Our 

students thrive not only academically but also grow in confidence, character, and creativity. 

If you are unable to attend the Open Evening Thursday 18th September 2025 or the Open 
Morning Saturday 20th September 2025, we also offer Open Mornings on Monday 13th – 
Friday 17th October 2025 and Monday 20th – Thursday 23rd October 2025, where you can 
see our school in action during a normal day. 
 
To find out more or to register interest, please contact us at admissions@tmore.org.uk. 
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We look forward to welcoming you to Thomas More Catholic School, where your child’s 

future begins. 

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs Dako 

Headteacher 

Thomas More Catholic School 

 


